
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 12:15:50 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 7:05 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Stacey Cutting

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The Ontario Government has just stepped in to ensure that Hydro Rates are reduced and fair.  The
Government has already advertised that rates would fall 25% but given that there was already a 8%
rate adjustment, that amount is truly only 17%.  Now Hydro is proposing another hike that will reduce
that % even further.  I truly hope that the Ontario Energy Board turns down the Hydro application for
increases.  What I would like to see is Hydro overhaul their operations and determine ways that they
can operate more efficiently.
   I would also like to see a full assessment done on the import/export costs of Hydro - I am sure that
there are contracts in place that no longer make sense and it is time for a change.

-- Attachment --
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